Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back! We hope you all had a lovely Easter break with your families and are ready to
start this term. We have already had a great start to Term 5 and the children are enjoying their
new topics. They have been completing some fantastic writing this week and have enjoyed
sharing it with us. We are looking forward to seeing how this continues to progress throughout
the last part of this school year.

Attendance at school is extremely important. We understand that children cannot help being
unwell, but we have to monitor attendance very carefully and if a child’s attendance falls below
the expected standard we will be contacting families to make you aware and to look at ways to
support you going forward. This will escalate if things do not improve, so we would rather
support families if there is a problem. Itis also really important that children arrive to school on
time so they do not miss any key learning. The school day starts at 8:45am. If you are looking for
support around attendance please contact Mrs Wood, our Home School Support Worker.

We have updated our website recently so if you have not visited it yet please have a look. The
website can be found at https://www.riverside.medway.sch.uk/

The children have been enjoying our new lunch menu this week and we are looking forward to
the wraps which will be on offer from next week.

Our last two terms are very busy—please make sure you have checked our diary dates so you
have all the important events coming up.

Have a lovely weekend.

Yours sincerely,
Helen Robson
Head of School

Term 5 2023
Week 1

Friday 21st April

Attendance
The classes with the
best
attendance this week
are:
Owls (Y6)
Hedgehogs (YR)
Foxes (Y4)

Our School Values
PROUD MOMENT...

Curiosity, Happiness,
Aspiration, Respect, It has been great to see some fantastic work this week
and children have enjoyed coming to share their

learning.

Articulacy, Community,
Teamwork, Equality,

Resil
_RTIERce: Well done to Bobby (Y3), Drin (Y4), Shane (Y2),

Mason (Y6), Caedan (Y6), Sienna (Y3), Kai (Y2), AJ (Y3),
Aria (Y2), Billie-Mae (Y3), Jack (Y4), Onur (Y1),
Olivia (Y5) and Sakina (Reception)

These make ‘CHARACTER'

E-mail: riverside-office@rmet.org
01634 338700

Upcoming Events:
Tuesday 25th April—Class
photos

Friday 28th April—Puffins
Class Assembly at 8:55am

Monday 1st May—Bank
Holiday
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